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Dear Parents & Carers

A quick note to let you know that all school families and friends are welcome to our PTA
Halloween evening on WEDNESDAY 26 OCTOBER for the (outdoor) school fancy
dress/pumpkin ‘party’ from 6-7:30pm. Weather forecast is good (for now!)

To enter the pumpkin competition, please bring your decorated pumpkin to school on
Monday 24, Tuesday 25 or Wednesday 26th October along with a £1 entry fee, payable
to Mrs Blaney in cash.

Please make sure your child knows to place their pumpkin in the space/tables for their
age group, if they're in a composite class, please choose the year.

Please also ensure each child's pumpkin is CLEARLY labelled with their name & class,
ideally with a permanent marker.

Back to the event on 26th: We'll have music, hot soup, hot chocolate & a trick or treat
tuck shop...

Please *remember to bring your own mug or keepcup* for soup/tea/coffee @ as well as
a water bottle for your kids to keep hydrated and a lantern or a tea light in a jam-jar if
you have one...

Cash for entry is important too! Entry via Church View canopy entrance only. £2 entry
per family.

Lastly, please don't forget to bring your pumpkins and any rubbish home af terwards.

*OUR ASK: We'd love some parent volunteers to help with set up on the day,

And we'd love some local business vouchers or prizes for each year group's fancy dress
and pumpkin prizes.

If you can help with either of these things, please message Cathy on 07823882095*

Kind regards

PTA Committee



